
G. W. Graham Grizzly Announcements 

Monday, April 14, 2025     (Day 1)  A / B / Lunch / C / D 
 
 

 
 
 

Math Tutoring Club 

Attention math 9 and 10 students! Do you need extra help with your math? Stop by Ms. 
Krause’s room C174 on Tuesdays at lunch and Thursdays after school to get on-on-one 
help with your math from other math students. See you there! 

 

Sr Varsity Girls Soccer 

The Sr Girls Soccer team will be playing their next game at home against Sardis!  Come out 
on Tuesday, April 15 and cheer on your team.  Wear your school colors to show your 
support!  Kick off is at 3:30pm at our home field, Tzeachten Sportsfield.  

Remember, game is on Tuesday! Let’s fill the stands! Go Grizzlies! 

 

Message from the counsellors 

This is an important announcement from the counselling department to let you know that 
summer learning registration has opened. Both repair and course completion options are 
available. If you are a student that is unsure about whether you will pass a required 
graduation course or wish to get ahead and complete an additional academic, summer 
learning could be for you. If you are interested and want to learn more, please contact your 
school counsellor. Have a great day! 

 

This is a message from Ms. Hancock to all students who identify as Indigenous.   

Check out your TEAMS for ongoing programs and opportunities.  These are updated 
regularly.  Don’t miss out on all the ways the Indigenous Success Coach can help you 
succeed at GWG and beyond.    
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